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REGISTRATION IS OPEN NOW FOR PARENTS TO REGISTER FOR THE 2023-2024 

SCHOOL YEAR. PLEASE UTILIZE OUR OFFICE HOURS IF YOU NEED ASSISTANCE 
MONDAY-THURSDAY FROM 8:45 A.M.-11:45 A.M. 

               

 
OPTIONAL STUDENT RENEWAL APPLICATION DUE 

Optional Parents in grades 1ST-4TH, now is the time to submit a renewal application for 

your students. All students in grades 1ST-4TH must submit a renewal application for 

next year's program. You can renew online by going to your parent portal and clicking 

"OPTIONAL RENEWAL" on the left-hand side of your screen.  

 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 
If you would like to meet with your child’s teacher, Parent/Teacher Conferences are 
scheduled on Thursday, February 16th from 4:00 P.M.-6:45 P.M. Meetings will be held 
in 15 minutes intervals.  Please call the school @ 416-4606 to schedule an 
appointment if needed.  
 

NEW PAYMENT OPTION FOR PARENTS 
MSCS has provided a more convenient way for parents to pay for field trips and 
activities at school. Parents will still have the option to send in cash if you prefer. 

https://mcscsk12.schoolcashonline.com 
                    

                       IMPORTANT DATES      
Parent/Teacher Conferences   Thurs., February 16th @ 4:00-6:45 P.M. 

Peabody Clubs     Wed., February 22nd @ 3:30-4:30 P.M. 

Third Grade Field Trip Payment ($16) Due  Fri., February 24th  

Fabulous February/Black History Program Tues., February 28th @ 8:30 A.M. 

 

PLEASE FOLLOW PEABODY ELEMENTARY ON FACEBOOK TO SEE ON THE 

LATEST ACTIVITIES AND NEWS ABOUT OUR STUDENTS!!! 
 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR PARENTS AND COMMUNITY LEADERS WHO VOLUNTEERED 

FOR COLLEGE & CAREER DAY! IT WAS A SUCCESS!!! 
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